Whitehill Junior School

Head Teacher: Mr S Mills



Whitehill Road Hitchin Herts. SG4 9HT

Tel: 01462 621313 Fax: 01462 621311

e-mail: admin@whitehill.herts.sch.uk www.whitehill.herts.sch.uk

Friday 10th June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome back for the final half term of this academic year. I hope you have had an enjoyable, slightly extended break and are ready for all we have planned for these last seven weeks.

I thought it would be worth highlighting a few key events and sharing a few reminders before we get going.

Key Dates

Monday 13th June Whole School Photograph – Pupils to have correct uniform please

Wednesday 22nd June Year 4 visit to Hindu Temple
Friday 24th June Year 3 visit to Buddhist Centre

Reports to come home – This will also be the time when pupils find out which classes they

will be in next year and who their teacher will be

Friday 8th July Proposed date for **Friends of Highbury and Whitehill 'Summer Social'**

Monday 11th July Matinee Performance of **Year 6 Production**

Tuesday 12th July Evening Performance of **Year 6 Production** (Ticket details to follow)

Wednesday 13th July Evening Performance of **Year 6 Production**

Thursday 14th July Transition Day (Year 6s to Secondary Schools / Years 3/4/5 to new classes

Friday 15th July **Year 6 Leavers' Party**

Tuesday 19th July Sports Day – Parents invited for afternoon events
Friday 22nd July Last Day of Academic Year – School finishes at 1.30pm

Other dates and information can be found on the school website and updates will be provided via my weekly blogs.

School Photograph

As you can see listed above, on Monday, we are taking a whole school photograph. This was scheduled for last year but had to be postponed. This will be taken during the school day and so there is nothing additional anyone has to do, other than to ensure pupils are dressed in correct school uniform please.

I believe there will be an opportunity to purchase the photograph in due course.

School Lunches

Please would you make sure that you select school lunches for your child for the coming half term using our online platform. Similarly, should your child be off for any reason, don't forget to cancel the lunch for that day (by 9.00am), otherwise you may still be charged.

Any questions please feel free to pop in or call and speak with Mrs Lanni in the school office.











The School Office

As you know, Mrs Cook retired at the end of last half term and although Mrs Granger has been with us since February, I thought I would reintroduce her and our wonderful office team. Mrs Granger is now our Finance Manager and Mrs Lanni, who you all know, is the Office Manager.

If you need to anything at all, please come in and talk with them or give them a call.

Thank you, as always, for your ongoing support.

Kind regards,

Einen Mills

Steve Mills

Headteacher









